
Collingham Woman's Institute 

General Meeting Minutes 

April 2019 

 
Apologies were received from Gill Bass, Lorna Nash, Barbara Price, 

Margaret Cotton and Marion Tonge. 

   

Welcome A warm welcome was given to our new member Barbara Green. 

 

Minutes of the Last Meeting having been previously circulated to members, 

were signed as a true record. 

 

Matters arising.  None. 

 

Finances donation made to the Advice centre was gratefully received. 

 

National Correspondence 

a. Acknowledgement of our not sending a representative to the AGM. 

b. Information about Climate Change lobby and plastic soup are on 

website. 

c. Diane has raffle tickets for sale. 

 

National correspondence b/f 

Lynne C still awaiting a reply to her letter. 

 

County Correspondence 

 

a. No interest shown towards a bowling team. 

b. Reminder that submissions to WI Life had to be submitted by the end of 

April. 

c. County Quiz – we have one team of four. Barbara Barrie,Gill Riley, 

Chris Stothard and Barbara Green. 

 

Collingham Business all committee positions have been filled. President – 

Chris Stothard, Treasurer – Lyn Blundy, Secretary – Lynn Phillips, 

Programme – Lynne Carter, Diane Hughes – MCS, 

and able assistants Gill Bass and Helen Maric. 

 



Collingham Business b/f 

a. May Fair. Stall has been booked for Monday 6th May. Donations of 

small cakes and biscuits to be brought to stall on the day. Boards circulated 

for offers of donations and help on the stall. 

b. Fleet tickets sold. 

c. Reminder about Red Box Scheme. 

d. Garden Show tickets available. 

AOB   

a. ACWS winners - 1st Anne Chamberlaine, 2nd Betty Porter, 3rd Lyn 

Blundy. Raffle Winners – Barbara Green, Margaret Rowland and Barbara 

Barrie. 

b. Letter received from Gillian McGill notifying us about the opening of a 

Charity Shop for Beaumont House in Collingham, and she would like to 

come and speak to our group. 

c. Lynne Carter handed out completed programmes. 

d. Lynne C told us about visiting Norwell Nursery for our July outing. 

Cost per person £6.50, and we will divide the driving between us. If funds 

allow we hope to be able to subsidise these costs. 
 

 

 

 

 
  


